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23/01/2021  14:09:182020/5576/P OBJ Elaine Wright I am a long term Hampstead resident and customer of the crepe van but I am concerned about the expansion 

and increased footprint of the proposed new crepe stand.  The existing drawings provided don't seem 

accurate as it is presently possible to stand on the pavement to the side and in front of the lowered counter. 

There is an extra hotplate being provided and the depth of the van appears to have increased from 1.69m to 

2.15m.   

This is a substantial expansion in footprint and capacity on a narrow plot and means that customers would be 

forced to stand in the road as the pavement space around the van is greatly reduced. This isn't safe, even 

once the pandemic has hopefully passed. The crowding in this area has reached the national press and this is 

the not a safe location for an expansion of the stall.
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